ANNUAL REPORT OF THE TRINITY MEN'S UNION - 1966

The Trinity Men's Union started an active 1966 in Jamuary
with the distinguished former Frimate Archbishop Tiran Nersoyan
giving a lecture on the World Ecumenical Movement. There followed
in March the T.M.U. Communion Breakfast following the taking of
Communion by the members. Highlights of the year included interesting
speakers on Armenian history, the Greek Orthodox Church, the new
Aquarium, and the U.S. Space progran.

At each meeting, the membership was favored with delicious
dinners prepared by our own members.

The T.M.U, had the distinct pleasure of inviting the newly
elected Primate, Archbishop Torkoom Manoogian to address our members
at the regular meeting in October.

The year 1966 marked the beginning of the ambitious Special
Study Group Committee reports on the various phases of our church.
The T.M.,U. received reports on the Sunday School and the Church
Services, along with each committee's recomendations. The remaining
four committees will report in early 1967.
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